
From: Simon Miller [mailto:smiller@afap.org.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 13 November 2018 10:56 AM 
To: Chambers - Catanzariti VP 

Cc: Simon Lutton 
Subject: Notice of Listing - Four Yearly Review of Modern Awards: Air Pilots Award 2010 

(Substantive Issues) 

 
Dear Associate, 
 
I refer to our telephone conversation of earlier today (13 November), and to the listing of this matter 
for Mention and/or Directions before Vice-President Catanzariti on Friday 30 November 2018 in 
Sydney. 
 
I confirm, on behalf of the Federation, our request to attend the Mention and/or Directions by either 
teleconference or video-conference from Melbourne, and would appreciate your advice as to 
whether these arrangements may be made. 
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Simon Miller 
Industrial Advisor 
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